
From: Shin Taeyoung <tshin14@hotmail.com>  
Sent: May 20, 2019 11:15 AM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Oppose of development plan (2801 Hickory Ridge RD) 
 
Hi, Mr. Parks 
 
Taeyoung Shin 
7717 Crawling Stone RD, Madison, WI 53719 
 
As I am not able to attend the hearing (agenda item #8-10), here I express my support to 
hold the development plan due to public safety and environmental concerns. I have lost 
one of my vehicle during last historic flood on near site of current rezoning plan which 
make me always worry about the future event including no plans to improve traffic flow 
along Raymond & S Hight Point as popular alternate route for M or PD.  
 
Sincerely,  
Taeyoung Shin 


